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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 7:42 AM
To: 'Matt Herrick'
Cc: 'Rob Miller'; paul.supple@bp.com; 'Jason Duda'
Subject: RE: 2nd Request (Status Property Access & Request Extension SWI Report - Station 2169 

(RO000072)

Hello Matt, 
 
Based on the circumstances detailed in your e-mail correspondence, your request for an submittal extension is 
acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Matt Herrick [mailto:mherrick@broadbentinc.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2009 3:25 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: 'Rob Miller'; paul.supple@bp.com; 'Jason Duda' 
Subject: 2nd Request (Status Property Access & Request Extension SWI Report - Station 2169 (RO000072) 

Importance: High 

 
Paresh, 
 
This email serves to provide an update on the status of off-site property access needed to complete soil and water 
investigation work activities (proposed in the April 6, 2009 Work Plan and approved by the ACEH in the May 1, 2009 
letter) and a second request for an extension on submittal of SWI report.  Access to two off-site properties is required to 
complete work.  Efforts to initiate verbal communication with both property owners were completed in May 2009.  In June 
2009 property access agreements were mailed with deliver confirmation.  We have received confirmation that one of the 
access agreements was delivered; however, can not confirm that the other access agreement was delivered.  The later 
agreement was sent out for a second time with delivery confirmation earlier this month.   
 
At this point in time it does not appear necessary to request assistance with access agreement negotiations from the 
ACEH.  However, it is not possible to meet the ACEH July 30, 2009 deadline for submittal of the soil and water 
investigation report, as detailed in the ACEH May 1, 2009 letter.  It is therefore requested that the July 30, 2009 
deadline for submittal of the report be amended to 90 days following receipt of signed property access 
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agreements.  This is the second request for an amended deadline (the first was included in the July 21, 2009 
email from myself).   
 
If future property access agreement negotiations are unsuccessful, assistance will be requested from the ACEH.  Please 
provide a response to this email and our request for an extension.  If you should have questions or require additional 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.   
 
Thanks   
 
 
Matt Herrick, PG, CHG, CEM 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 


